WE’RE COLLECTING COATS
THIS HOLIDAY SEASON WITH
LIONS CLUB INTERNATIONAL

Lightly worn winter coats can be dropped off
at the Plainview Water District main office,
located at 10 Manetto Hill Road.

All of the collected coats will go to support the Interfaith Nuirition Network

(The INN), an organization that addresses the issues of hunger and
homelessness on Long Island by providing food, shelter, long-term
housing, and supportiive services

Collections will be accepted until Thursday, December 13.
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